Livermore High School Bulletin for Friday, January 12, 2024
School News 
See's Candy Valentine's Fundraiser PTSA is having a See's Candy Fundraiser. Place your Valentine's See's orders by January 26th to guarantee in time for your Sweetheart! See the LHS website for details.  

Clipper Cards Please make sure to check your email if you ordered a clipper card. You will be emailed as soon as it comes in and can pick it up at the Activities Window.  

Parking Announcement Attention Cowboys, St. Michaels has implemented a permit system for their parking lot. Starting Wednesday January 10th, if you park in their parking lot, your vehicle will be towed.  

Freshmen Boys Baseball There will be Freshmen Boys Baseball Meeting this Friday, January 12th at 12:30pm in Classroom 8 with Coach Prior".  

Track & Field For those interested in participating in Track & Field for this year, come to the gym at lunch on Tuesday, January 16th for an informational meeting.  
Club News 
Drama Club "Livermore Drama Students are participating in a showcase of talents including singing, dancing, comedy, poetry and more! Come support the LHS Drama Club in the Winter Drama Showcase on Thursday January 18th at 7:00 pm in the LHS Theatre!"  

Speech & Debate Team The Speech & Debate Team meets today, Friday January 12th, after school from 3:45pm-5:15pm in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. New members are always welcome.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Book Club The Book Club meets Tuesday January 16th at lunch in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. We will discuss favorite authors and choose a new book for the month of January. New members are always welcome.  


          Always Stay Humble and Kind
